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May 26, 2022 
 
On May 26, 2022, from 09.00 a.m. – 12.00 p.m., the Quality Development Unit arranged the “Coaching
for Quality Development Meeting’ according to the new Thailand Quality Award (TQA) criteria as it
was updated for the year 2022-2023. The meeting was held at V501 Room and also broadcatsed via Cisco
Webex program. The purposes of this activity were to clarify the criteria that had been changed so
that the staff would be able to improve their working system to align with the criteria as well as
to prepare for the Division visiting in the future.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3146


